





----MY MONTHLY UPDATE - 21st of March 2016-----

GATE OPENING TIMES:LEVY DUE -APRIL;BURGLARY

- GATES WILL BE CLOSED OVER THE BANK HOLIDAYS; & GATE OPENING SUMMER TIMETABLE STARTS ON 1ST APRIL – see WEBSITE
- ANNUAL BID LEVY PAYMENT is DUE IN APRIL; if you are aware of any changes in the billing, please inform Judith (judithgbp@gmail.com) asap & before 29th March
- BURGLARY there was a serious/high value burglary at a GBP business on 1st March, it was targeted, timed just before the gates closed, serious but should not be a general threat.
- GARRATT BUSINESS PARK WEBSITE BUSINESS DIRECTORY; check your entry & request any changes to Judith
- · NATIONAL GRID keep us in touch with proposed works; for details contact Judith
- OPEN MEETING DATE CHANGED the next meeting will NOW be on 28 JULY please delete the May date; by July we hope to have progressed the roadworks; currently we await an estimate despite chasing the contractor
- YOUR FORECOURTS please keep them clean! Eddie has worked extra hours on Sundays
 to clean the weeds & mud which reduces the potential for weeds to grow so please help
 yourselves and keep your forecourts mud and therefore weed free or less 'weed friendly'.
- POLICE -our local police have asked how they can help us more; please let Judith know
- CROSSRAIL 2- for an update on the consultation, please refer to https://consultations.tfl.gov.uk/crossrail2/october2015/user_uploads/crossrail2autumn2015consultation.pdf
- WIMBLEDON ARTS STUDIOS SPRING SHOW 12-15 MAY 2016
- Wandsworth Chamber of Commerce refer to http://www.wandsworthchamber.org/events.php
 Judith Roscoe BID Coordinator judithgbp@gmail.com